
GLCDC News — May ‘18 

Get ready for warmer weather  

 Our pre-Kindergarten classes graduate from 
GDCDC on Thursday, May 17.  Graduation begins at 9:30 
am City of Madison Heights Civic Center Park on 13 
Mile Road. Parents and other family members are wel-
come to attend.  Please RSVP with your child’s teacher. 
  

 Keep in mind that GLCDC is open year-
round. Once the new school year star ts, remember 
we are available to take your child any days they have 
off school. Give us at least a week’s notice any time 
you need to bring your child back to GLCDC. 

Pre-K students are 
ready to graduate! 

Holiday Closure 

Mon., May 28 
GLCDC will be closed on  

Monday, May 28 for           

Memorial Day. 

We reopen at 7 a.m. 

on Tuesday, May 29 

www.greatlakescdc.com 

 Warm weather is making a come-back. Here are a few notes to get us ready for the summer: 

 Please check your child’s supply of extra clothes; take home heavy sweatshirts and bring in light-weight 

clothes. 

 Children should wear closed-toe shoes to school.  Flip-flops, girls’ dressy sandals, Crocs, and open-toed 

sandals should be avoided.  If your child must wear a Croc shoe, or a sandal-style shoe, please have your 

child wear socks to protect against rocks and twigs during outdoor play. 

 If your child must have sunscreen, please apply it before dropping off your child. If a second application of 

sunscreen is needed before afternoon outdoor play (which starts around 3:30 for the young students and at 

4:30 for preschool and Pre-K), you must get a permission slip from the office and return it with your  

child’s sunscreen. 

4195  E .  1 3  M i l e  R d . ,  War r en ,  M I  4809 2  *  ( 586 ) 268 - 8500 ;  f ax :  ( 586 ) 268 - 8 502  

 



 

Anthony V. 5 / 4 / 14 

Lyla B.  5 / 7 / 15 

Vivian I.  5 / 7 / 15 

Ava C.  5 / 8 / 13 

Trent S.  5 / 16 / 14 

Lilliana J.  5 / 20 / 13 

Beckham J. 5 / 20 / 17 

Jake J.  5 / 20 / 17 

BIRTHDAYS 

May 

Summer fun for Rams Club kids! 
 

 Did you know that Great Lakes Child Development Center offers a summer program for school-age 

students? 

 The Rams’ Club is for students who have completed Kindergarten, up through 12 years.  Many of our 

current Rams’ Club kids are graduates of our GLCDC program.  We 

also have older siblings of current students. 

 During the months of July and August, the Rams’ Club does 

weekly field trips to such places as the local park, the movies, the Madi-

son Heights nature center, and more. 

 If you are interested in Rams’ Club for your older children, you 

can get more information from Miss Patty or Miss Rebecca in the office.  

Students who graduate from Pre-K on May 18 are not considered Rams’ 

Evelyn M.  5 / 21 / 17 

Ezra P.  5 / 21 / 13 

Reese H.   5 / 21 / 14 

Wyatt S.  5 / 21 / 13 

Jaxon M.  5 / 28 / 14 

Miss Chelsie 5 / 11 

Miss Sahar 5/16 

Happy Mother’s 
Day! 

 

Blessings on all mothers, grandmothers, aunts 
and other beloved ladies in our children’s lives. 


